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Ladies Afternoon & Christmas Celebration
Spry Lodge 

O Come All Ye Faithful                     Joyful And Triumphant	
May peace be your gift at Christmas, and your blessing all year through

“Merry Christmas Friends” 
!
Once again the holiday Season is just around the corner, signifying it’s time for 
celebrations and get-togethers, and in Spry Lodge, a special occasion that we all 
look forward to is our annual Christmas Luncheon. 
!
This year we will be returning to our favourite local restaurant, The Whistle 
Stop, 7 Main St. W., Beeton. 
!
Please reserve the date Saturday December 2nd, 2017. We will meet at the 
restaurant for refreshments at 12:00 noon, with a delicious sit down festive 
feast to follow commencing at 12:30pm.  
!
Please RSVP to Tim O’Rourke (905) 724.0794 as soon as possible, and should 
transportation to and from the restaurant be required, we will gladly make such  
arrangements for you. 
!
Sincerely Yours,	

!
!
!
!

W. Bro. Timothy O’Rourke                                                                              
Spry Lodge #385  A.F. & A.M.	


